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ASSE International

Good morning. I had an opportunity to review the changes to Chapter 12, Design and Construction
Standards for Public Water Supplies. There is a technical correction that I wanted to bring to your
attention to included either now or in the next round of rule making.

It appears that you are attempting to correct the name of our organization from American
Association of Sanitary Engineers and American Society of Sanitary Engineers to ASSE. We
appreciate your making the correction. You have missed at least one correction at section 43 (1).

Our official name is ASSE International, we were formally American Society of Sanitary
Engineering. It would be great if the technical correction can be made with this revision, but we
certainly understand if it needs to wait. We just want to have the correct information. Thank you.



